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We have received an updated Standard Operating Procedure for the investigation of COVID-19 
cases in schools.  The only change is that masks are no longer a recommendation in Maine 
schools at this time.  With the removal of required universal masking, students that are not fully 
vaccinated AND not enrolled in pool testing will be instructed to quarantine from school in the 
event they are identified as a close contact to a Covid-19 case.  If you would like to enroll your 
student in the pool testing program, please contact the nurse at 246-2283 or by email at 
tlebeda@strattonschool.org.  The updated operating procedure can be found on the Maine 
Department of Education website.
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